
North Zone Convention 
GC Sanjauli sent four of its history students to participate in the North Zone Convention held at 

DPS Ludhiana on 23-24 Nov 2019. The convention was organized by Spic Macay, a non-profit 

organization that promotes Indian classical music, dance, and culture. 

Participation 

The four students from GC Sanjauli actively participated in the convention and attended various 

workshops and sessions on Indian classical music, dance, and culture. They also got the 

opportunity to interact with eminent personalities from the field of arts and culture. The students 

gained a lot of knowledge about Indian culture and heritage and were able to broaden their 

horizons. 

Workshops and Sessions 

The convention had many workshops and sessions on various forms of Indian classical music 

and dance. The students from GC Sanjauli attended these sessions and learned about different 

forms of classical music and dance like Kathak, Bharatanatyam, Hindustani classical music, etc. 

They also learned about the history and evolution of these art forms. 

Interaction with Eminent Personalities 

The convention also gave the students an opportunity to interact with eminent personalities from 

the field of arts and culture. The students from GC Sanjauli got to meet and interact with 

renowned classical dancers, musicians, and musicologists. They also got to attend lectures by 

experts in the field of Indian classical music and dance. 

Conclusion 

The North Zone Convention organized by Spic Macay at DPS Ludhiana was a great opportunity 

for the students of GC Sanjauli to learn about Indian classical music, dance, and culture. The 

students gained a lot of knowledge and were able to interact with experts in the field.   
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